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Memorandum 21-042 
TO:   City Council 

THROUGH: Rob Dumouchel, City Manager 

FROM:  Janette Keiser, Director of Public Works 

DATE:  October 6, 2020 

SUBJECT: Resolution 20-077(S) – Water/Sewer Reserve Funds  

Issue:  The City Council asked us to review and make recommendations on how the City’s Capital 
Asset Repair and Maintenance Allowance Funds for the Water and Sewer Utilities should be built and 
administered.  Deliberation on Resolution 20-077(S) was postponed pending this work.  We 
respectfully ask for additional time. 

Background:    

The City Council adopted Ordinance 21-03 authorizing a contract to HDR Engineering for specialized 
Utility Financial Management Services, in an amount not to exceed $35,000.  We worked with HDR to 
identify a specific scope, which is set forth on the attached proposal and have a fully executed Task 
Order in place.  The scope includes at least two Work Sessions with Council to update the body on 
findings and interim recommendations. 

We need time to make progress through the proposed work in order to develop a meaningful new 
Policy Manual for the CARMA Funds.  We ask that Resolution 20-077(S) be further postponed until we 
are able to come back with sensible recommendations.  We will have a kick-off meeting the week of 
February 15 and will updated the Council through the City Manager’s Report that will be issued for the 
March 8 Council meeting. 

Recommendation:   

That Resolution 20-077(S) be tabled until April 26, which is when, according to the Budget Schedule 
for FY 2022 and 2023, Council is scheduled to review “Preliminary Budget Assumptions”. 
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